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Executive Board meeting 5 February 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the second meeting in 2024 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal about the simplification of Eurojust’s structure of cooperation 
with Europol. 

The Executive Board took note of the Administrative Director’s Report on audit, internal control, risk 
management and discharge July-December 2023. The Executive Board validated the Eurojust Risk 
Management Register and Risk Management Plan 2024. 

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the @ON Operational network project.   

The Executive Board decided to accept a request to participate in the Project ‘Strengthening the Capacity 
of the Public Ministry for lnvestigating lP lnfringements’. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


